
Planning application comment was submitted on the08 May 2023 15:27 PM 

The following is a comment on application P230893/F by David Morris 

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: I object to the planning application for two reasons.
1. To the bollards next to the A44, they will restrict my access to Oak View and land and land at the back of my 
property and yard and drive to the right of Oak View.
2. To the blocked drain to be cleared before groundworks starts on the sculpture site.
If there is anything else you want to know about the entrance to Oak View, please contact Roger Phillips or Mr 
Andy Byng from the Highways.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: David 

Last name: Morris 

Email:

Postcode: HR6 9HA

Address: Oakview East Street, Pembridge, HR6 9HA

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: Please could you contact me as I do not understand what this 
means.

Link ID; https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/pianning services/planning_application search/details? 
id=230893

Form reference: FS-Case-513877211


